
Dear Families, 
We are currently learning about fruits and vegetables. While we know it’s sometimes hard to get children to eat them, we always promote healthy eating at our Service and encourage children to see fruits and vegetables as fun and tasty foods. During our current activities we will teach children fruit and vegetable names, their forms and the places they grow. 

Some experiences we have planned to promote this learning include:

· Planting vegetable seeds
· Playing the role of a gardener/farmer in the dramatic play area

· Creating a collage of vegetables

· Vegetable/fruit stamping paintings

· Holding a fruit and vegetable tasting party during a snack time

· Creating a chart of everyone’s favourite vegetables and fruits.

We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. At home, there are many ways you can incorporate this learning into your family’s life, including for example:

· Asking your child what vegetables and fruits they have tried recently. (This will also help your child develop memory and language skills)

· Letting children help prepare fruit and vegetables to be eaten raw or cooked. (They are more likely to try new foods if involved in food preparation/cooking.). 

These learning experiences will hopefully help children discover that vegetables and fruits are not just nutritious but fun and tasty food too!

Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about fruits and vegetables? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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